
From: Bert  
Sent: Saturday, November 11, 2023 11:48 AM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <clerksoffice@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Public Comment in Docket 23-068 Dear PUC Clerk, I am writing in support of the NH Saves 
program in Docket 23-068 
 
EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 
________________________________ 
 
Hi Support the new Hampshire say his program as it is one step and helping us to accelerate and scale 
our movement towards the climate safe planet. 
Sincerely, 
Bert Cohen 
 


